
 
 

CLASS OF 2021 

FRESHMAN WELCOME 
 

You are invited to join us for our annual Freshman Welcome, a celebration of our incoming freshman 

class, on Tuesday evening, May 23, 2017, at Pope Francis High School, 134 Springfield St., Chicopee and 

Holy Name at Assumption Parish Center. You will not want to miss this opportunity to meet members of 

our Pope Francis community, the Class of 2021, and their families.  

 

5:15-6:00 PM Order uniforms in our school cafeteria. 

 

5:45-6:00 PM Check in at the Holy Name of Assumption Parish Center on Chapman Street 

 

6:00-6:30 PM Social Hour / Sports and Clubs 

 

6:30 PM Administration Greeting  

 

Upon arrival, please proceed to the school cafeteria (lower level) to have your child measured and to 

order school uniforms. Please use the front entrance at the far left of the building near Pleasant Street. 

When completed, please proceed to the Holy Name at Assumption Parish Center. Doors open at 5:45 

PM. The entrance is on Chapman Street, down the hill and around the corner from the church’s main 

entrance. Check in at the registration table to pick up your information packet, meet other families and 

enjoy refreshments. You will have the opportunity to meet administration, faculty, guidance counselors, 

coaches, club advisors, current parents and students.  

 

We are pleased to welcome you into the Pope Francis community during this very special evening. Last 

year, parents and students who attended found this to be a wonderful event.  

 

We look forward to seeing you! Siblings are also welcome to this family event.  

 

RSVP – Regrets only – by Friday, May 12 to 413-331-2480, x1132 or arivers@popefrancishigh.org 

 


